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Community Foundation of Northern Shenandoah Valley

PO Box 2391
Winchester,VA 22604

Dear Friend of the Museum:

Thank you for your gift to the Shenandoah Valley Discovery Museum! We would like to take the

time to stop and appreciate you for making a difference to the museum and the community we
serve!

Your recent contribution of $1,500.00 towards Mission Driven Family Nights is not only helping the

Shenandoah Valley DiscoveryMuseum but benefits us in our key role as part of childhood education
in our community. We feel that now, more than ever before, providing education, socialization, and
learning tools that positively impact children in our community is absolutely crucial.

Your commitment to the museum allows us to continue offering hands-on interactive play, STEAM
programming, field trips and Summer Camps and assists us an essential contributor of healthy
family systems and strong kinesthetic education; children visiting the Museum are not justplaying,
the experience is essential to the cognitive, physical, social, and emotional well-being of each child
we touch. Our new first floor exhibit, BUILD! Scaffold the Learning, is only one example of how we
are working to strategically match the needs found within this region with the educational
framework that is so vital to healthy child development.

Play is important for the health of our children. THANK YOU for your continued support our
important mission!

1 erely,

awn Devine
Executive Director

Tammy Stev son
Director ofDevelopment and Marketing

Please consider this letter official receipt ofyour tax deductible contribution. No goods or services
wereprovided to you in consideration of this gift. The Shenandoah Valley DiscoveryMuseum is a
501c(3) non- profit organization.
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